
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
The public hearing on the existing Qualified Allocation Plan (QAP) of the 
Low-Income Housing Tax Credit Program (LIHTC) and proposed amendments 
that was previously scheduled for November 24, 2015 at 10:00 am at the Hawaii 
Housing Finance and Development Corporation (HHFDC) Boardroom, 677 
Queen Street, Suite 300, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813, is CANCELLED.  The public 
hearing will be rescheduled for a future date. 
 

 


